The LOGOS Research Group wishes to inform young researchers in philosophy at the postdoctoral stages of their careers that the Spanish ministry for research and education, the Ministerio de Economía y Competitividad (MINECO), has recently published two distinct calls for a number of postdoctoral fellowships.

(1) The first call, for ‘Ayudas Juan de la Cierva-formación’, is addressed to early stage researchers who were awarded their PhD between 1 January 2015 and 31 December 2016. The period of application will begin on 12 January 2017 and will end on 26 January 2017. Applications by eligible candidates must be included in a matching application to be submitted by a member of a department or research centre within Spain, willing to incorporate the successful applicant. The official call can be found here:

http://www.idi.mineco.gob.es/portal/site/MICINN/menuitem.dbc68b34d11ccbd5d52ffeb801432ea0/?vgnextoid=63b7c44759da7510VgnVCM1000001d04140aRCRD
(2) The second call, for ‘Ayudas Juan de la Cierva-incorporación’, is addressed to researchers who were awarded their PhD between 1 January 2012 and 31 December 2014. The period of application will begin on 10 January 2017 and will end on 25 January 2017. Applications by eligible candidates must be included in a matching application to be submitted by a member of a department or research centre within Spain, willing to incorporate the successful applicant. The official call can be found here:
http://www.idi.mineco.gob.es/portal/site/MICINN/menuitem.dbc68b34d11ccbd5d52ffeb801432ea0/?vgnextoid=8caea9bf9ada7510VgnVCM1000001d04140aRCRD
The LOGOS Research Group (http://www.ub.edu/grc_logos/index.php) encourages qualified candidates, working in areas within the remit of the group, to send their expression of interest to the group’s coordinator at logos.barcelona@gmail.com to solicit support.
Please note that the LOGOS Research Group itself is neither the grant-awarding body nor a department nor the only group based at an institution that might incorporate successful applicants. Please note also that support from members of the group is not automatic but subject to their agreement in the light of the candidate’s academic profile.
